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December 9, 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians:  

Grigsby Intermediate is going to be extremely busy over the next couple of weeks leading up to 

our Winter Break. On Monday, December 16
th
 and Tuesday, December 17

th
 students that earned the 

second quarter reward will have an opportunity to go bowling. Students earned this reward by 

demonstrating responsible behaviors, completing classwork, and returning completed homework 

during the second quarter. Not all students earned this reward. Eligible students will receive a 

permission slip by this Thursday and the cost will be $6.00 per student. This includes two hours of 

unlimited bowling and shoe rental. All students will return to school by lunchtime.   

The Fifth Grade DARE Graduation will be Friday, December 13
th
 at 1:45 pm. If parents would 

like to donate any snacks (chips, cookies, etc.), water, or juice boxes please have them to the office by 

Wednesday.   

Our Third Grade music program will be Monday, December 16
th
 at 7:00 pm in the Middle School 

Auditorium. Students must arrive by 6:45 pm. 

COSI will be at Grigsby on Friday, December 20
th
. Lunch will be served as normal this day but 

students will have to eat in their classrooms. Due to this, no visitors will be permitted this day for lunch.   

Reminder, our Winter Break is Monday December 23, 2019 – Friday January 3, 2020. All 

students return Monday, January 6, 2020. Have a Great Break!  

 

Sincerely,  

 
Ms. Dearwester   
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